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Monday 21/04
Public holiday

Tuesday 22/04
The Great Outdoors

Wednesday 23/04
Survivor

Thursday 24/04
Game On!

Friday 25/04
Public holiday

West Pymble OOSC

To kickstart the school holidays, author and former
NRL player, Grant Hyde and his four-legged

companion, Nelson, will be here for a hands-on
exploration of Australia’s animal history. He’ll be

bringing an assortment of preserved animals, like a
Man-O-War jellyfish, an octopus and a funnel-web
spider. He’ll also have shark and crocodile jaws, a

stingray barb and a kangaroo claw. 

Today, we’ll be separating into teams and competing
against one another in a series of fun and

challenging games to test your minds and bodies,
just like the hit TV show, Survivor! There will be

plenty of prizes handed out along the way but only
one team will come out on top! Do you have what it

takes to Survive?

Get ready to level up your fun this Thursday!
Whether you're a seasoned Pokémon trainer or a

Mario Kart racing driver, today will be packed with
exciting games and activities! You’ll create your
very own DIY Pokémon cards, battle it out in a

Super Mario game on the iPads and enjoy a thrilling
movie break to recharge. It’s all about friendly

competition, creativity and of course, fun! 
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Monday 28/04
Laser Warriors

Tuesday 29/04
Backyard Cricket

Notes

West Pymble OOSC

To celebrate the end of a successful vacation care,
we’ll be hosting a BBQ lunch and a giant game of

backyard cricket on the oval! No need to bring your
lunch today - we’ll be having sausage sandwiches,
juice boxes and yummy treats! We hope you’ve had

as good a time at vacation care as we have!

The centre will open at 07:30am and close at
18:00pm. Children will need to bring their own

morning tea and lunch (excluding Tuesday 29/04),
hats and enclosed shoes. Breakfast and afternoon
tea are provided. Bookings can be requested via

email. A two week cancellation policy applies. Email
enquiries to office@wpoosc.com.au. We hope to see

you there!
Oliver and the West Pymble OOSC team.

Today, Aim4Fun will be bringing their mobile laser
tag set-up to OOSC! Eliminate your opponents

individually or as a team using infrared phasers.
Inflatable walls and bunkers will transform our

space into an exciting and lifelike gaming arena!
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